
 

 

June 12, 2020 

To whom it may concern 

 

Fire Accident at the Toyama Plant (1st Report) 

Nissan Chemical Corporation is afraid to announce that a fire accident occurred at our Toyama Plant 

(Sasakura 635, Fuchu-machi, Toyama City, Toyama Prefecture), which manufactures chemical products, around 

4:30 a.m. today. 

We deeply apologize for the great inconvenience and concern caused to the residents in the neighborhood and 

all those involved. The situation has become clear as of today at 15:00, as follows. 

1. Location of the occurrence  

Our general warehouse in the Toyama Plant  

2. Time of occurrence  

Date of occurrence: Around 4:30 a.m on Friday, June 12, the product in the general warehouse caught fire.  

Fire extinguishment time: Around 8:39 a,m. on the same day, a public firefighter confirmed the fire 

extinguishment.  

3. Damage status  

Human damage: None  

Property Damage: Detailed investigation underway  

4. Environmental Impact  

Although chlorine-based gases were temporarily generated, these gases were not detected outside the plant 

premises.  

5. Neighborhood impact  

There was a delay in attending school at an elementary school and a junior high school near the plant.  

6. Cause and countermeasure  

The cause is unknown. As soon as the cause is discovered, we will take appropriate measures under the 

guidance of the firefighting authorities. 

 

Contact information for inquiries on the above  

Nissan Chemical Corporation  

Corporate Planning Department  

CSR & Public Relations Office  

 

 


